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ALIOS ADIUVA



St Roch’s Secondary School

Parent Council Meeting 

Tuesday 11/11/2014
Sederunt:    
M Bowers, P Boyle, M Chambers, F Delury, W Jones 

R Knapp, R McKellar, J McLaughlin, M Mulligan
A Glen (minute)

Apologies:
B Hewitt, C Leahy, L McAlindon, A Simpson, U Simpson
	1.Previous minutes 
	Agreed
Matters Arising:

Item 2 Conference for S1-S3 Parents/Carers –Beyond the Broad General Education – Frank Delury & Jamie McLaughlin attended the event.
Group discussed

Parent Forum are very keen to recruit new members from parent councils in North of city.
Item 3 Parent Council Award – Frank Delury & Maureen Mulligan will arrange purchase of a trophy through the school office

	FD/MM


	2. School Website


	Rita Knapp raised concerns regarding the recurrence of item on 
the agenda and asked the group again to identify the specific 

problems in relation to this and forward updates/deletions for the 

school website to Ann or Harry.

	ALL/

AG/HT

	3. Treasury Report


	No change from previous meeting  - Balance £1900
	

	4. AOCB
	S4/5/6 Awards Ceremony Wednesday 26/11/14 – Invitations 
issued to the group  - Frank Delury welcomed all members to 
attend.
Staffing update RK:
Rita Knapp Acting Head Teacher – retiring Friday 19/12/14

New Head Teacher – letter issued to all parents - Stephen Stone

(previously DHT St Paul’s High School) successful after 

interviews held in October. Start date January 2015.
Pauline Miller RE Teacher – appointed to Principal Teacher at St 

Peter the Apostle – start date January 2015

Jackie Gallagher Acting DHT – appointed to HMIe post – start 

date January 2015

Phil Woodley Faculty Head Fitness & Nutrition – currently off sick 
with a broken foot – Rita thanked Natalie Loughery PE teacher 
for all her help keeping the department running smoothly.
Mo Park Depute Head Teacher – returns Monday 05/01/15 from 

Maternity leave

Supply staff currently in school assisting with absence cover and 

support to curriculum hopefully to continue in January 2015.
Group discussed timescale for RE teaching post to be filled and 

the current position/details of the Principal Teacher post for RE.
Willie Jones will contact Fr Boyle, Bishop Tartaglia and the 

archdiocese regarding the PT RE post
HT interviews – R Knapp thanked Maryann Bowers and Mary 

Chambers for all their assistance in the leeting and interviews for 

the HT post.
E-Twinning Project – Jackie Gallagher discussed project and 

showed the group the DVD produced by the pupils involved in 

the project
HMIe – 2 inspections made – E-Twinning project and Cfe & 

Senior School – publications scheduled for January 2015

Family Ceilidh – Stuart Cameron confirmed available for 

Thursday 22/01/15 – details will be discussed at the next 
meeting


	

	
	Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday 09/12/14

Meeting closed 7.10pm
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